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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

Sent: 

To : 
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Ms. Neathery: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 11 :20 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers 
this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite 
it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily 
directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovyeh 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 7:26 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: 

From: Charles NEATHERY[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 201 0 7"25.55 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I am protesting the rate increase from LG&E. I have never done tliis before but this makes me 
mad for then1 to do this. They need to dip in their own pockets like we had to because of the 
storms. Their pockets are deeper than ours. They can cut back on expenses like we have had to 
also. They have ask for too many rate increases in a short period of time arid they need to be held 
accountable. How much do their top managemerit people make? This is not riglit! ! ! 

Fran Neathery 
Middletown, ICY 
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